
Morrow to                               

 Parents: 

 

 I can’t believe this is the last letter of the year.  First, I would like to thank all of 

you for letting me teach and love your children this school year.  It has been such a 

blessing getting to know your kids and you, as well.  This week we will be reviewing and 

finishing up with reading.  We will be studying about Daniel and the Lion’s Den in Bible, 

but we will not have a memory verse.   

 

 Our final field trip will be tomorrow to the park in Elk City.  We will leave at 9:00 

and will return by 3:00.  I MUST have car seats for each child not riding with their parent.  

State law says that any child age 6 or under must be in a child restraint.  Thanks for 

helping out with this.  Please pack a disposable lunch and drink for your child.   

 

 Please remember that Wednesday is the last day for aftercare and we will have early 

release on Friday.  Please have your child picked up by 1:30.   

 

 Again, thank you for the privilege of teaching and caring for your child.  I will 

definitely miss them over the summer! 

MrsMrsMrsMrs. FolsomFolsomFolsomFolsom    
580-302-0375 

May 13, 2013 
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